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From: Susan McIntyre 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 1:42:13 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Safety issue regarding south sidewalk in front of CK8
Response requested: Yes
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City Council:

This email is in regard to the subject-referenced issue that is to be discussed
 at tonight's Shoreline City Council Meeting. 

I am writing to ask for the completion of the south sidewalk in front of CK8
 that does not extend to the corner. This is a safety issue for our students and community.

If this is ignored and the sidewalk remains unfinished we will be left with a sidewalk
 that ends with pedestrians walking into the street and traffic flow, which is a dangerous and unsafe hazard to the public and including students and 
children of all ages.

Sincerely,

Susan McIntyre
Shoreline resident
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